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Mr. President,
Allow me to welcome the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Maldives to the UPR Working Group and to thank the head of the delegation for the presentation of the National Report. 
The Republic of Moldova commends the efforts undertaken by Maldives since the first review to improve the human rights situation in the country, in particular in the areas of education, children’s and women’s rights, and combating domestic violence and human trafficking.
In particular, we welcome the measures aimed at strengthening the national child protection system, implementing safeguards against child, early and forced marriage and combating sexual exploitation of children. 
In this context, we would be interested to learn more about the results of the Baseline Study conducted by the Ministry of Health regarding the situation of sexual exploitation of children in the Maldives. 
While noting the challenges remaining to be addressed in this area, we recommend Maldives to complete the enactment of the draft Child Protection Act and incorporate in the Act provisions to counter child early and forced marriage.
In conclusion, we wish Maldives success in the implementation of recommendations of the 2nd cycle.
I thank you, Mr. President.
